
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

May 30, 2017 

 

 

TO:  Jill Gibbons 

Legislative Reference Division, OMB 

 

FROM: Tracy J. Shycoff 

Associate Director for Administration 

 

SUBJECT: Written Statement for Senate Appropriations  

 

 

As we discussed, I have enclosed a copy of the written statement that we plan to submit to the Senate 

Appropriations Subcommittee on Treasury and General Government.  The statement is mostly the 

same as what was previously submitted to you for approval for presentation to the House 

Subcommittee on National Security, International Affairs, and Criminal Justice of the Committee on 

Government Reform and Oversight. 

 

I have also enclosed a copy of the request for the written statement from Senator Ben Nighthorse 

Campbell as well as our answers to his written questions.  As you can see, the statement must be 

received by the Senator’s office by Monday, June 30, 1997. 

 

If you have any questions, please give me a call.   Thank you. 

 

 

 

cc: Kim Newman 


